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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@attglobal.net]
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2011 8:02 PM
Subject: Cuprite on Copper from Ray Mine, Arizona

Many great specimens have just been added to my mineral site. Per your request, this is your 
special email notice of new minerals added to my web site. 

 
Two pages of new listing were posted at: 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm 

 
OR 

 
<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm">New 
Listings Page 1A</A> 

 
<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm">New 

Listings Page 1B</A> 
 

A FEW OF THIS WEEK'S NEW MINERAL LISTINGS: 
- Grossular Garnet from Jeffrey Mine, Canada 

- Celestine on Sulfur from Agrigento District (Girgenti), Italy 
- Mimetite from Santa Eulalia District, Mexico 

- Calcite from Denton Mine, Illinois 
- Calcite on Dolomite with Pyrite from Meridian Quarry, Arkansas 
- Rutile (cyclic twins) from Magnet Cove, Arkansas 

- Fluorite from Denton Mine, Illinois 
- Celestine from Put-in-Bay (Strontian Island, Lake Erie), Ohio 

- Witherite from Cave-in-Rock District, Illinois 
- Sphalerite from Denton Mine, Illinois 

- Quartz var. Amethyst from Saltman Prospect, Maine 
- Azurite from La Sal District, Utah 

- Witherite with Strontianite from Minerva #1 Mine, Illinois 
- Pyrargyrite-Proustite var. Ruby Silver on Quartz from Santa Barbara Mines, Mexico 

- Cuprite on Copper from Ray Mine, Arizona 
 
Plus many, many more... 

 
John Betts 

215 West 98 Street, No 2F 
NY, NY 10025 

www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com 
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